
Hello South Pender Local Trust Committee 
 
I am writing to urge you to consider changes to house size limits next year (not now).  I think that it will 
be interesting to watch over the next year to monitor whether reduced house size is actually a problem 
on South Pender.  In cases where a property owner wants a larger house than is allowed by the Land 
Use Bylaw, they may apply for a variance to accommodate their particular situation. 
 
I think we need to be vigilant as a community to ensure that our rural character is maintained in these 
very challenging times. 
 
Thank you. 
 

 

 


